
 

 

 

May 13, 2021 

  

 

 

 

Dear Stamford Health Commissioner: 

 

Please be advised, the meeting for the City of Stamford Health Commission scheduled for 

Thursday, May 13, 2021, at 9:00am using ZOOM, has been canceled. The next scheduled Health 

Commission meeting will occur Thursday, June 10, 2021, at 9:00am. 

 

 

 

Best Regards, 
 

Raquelle Early  
 

Raquelle Early  

Recording Secretary 

 

cc: Dr. Jennifer Calder, Director of Health 

Ted Jankowski, Director of Public Safety, Health & Welfare 

       

 

            
            MAYOR 

       DAVID R. MARTIN 
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